Werner, Rebecea

From: Kutz, Brandon

Sent: Friday, May 04, 2018 10:39 AM
To: Werner, Rebecca

Subject: FW: Detail ending

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Coin/letter fox-)lease

Brandon Kutz, Commander

Cleveland Police Fourth District

9333 Kinsman Ave. Cleveland OH 44104
(216) 623-5405

From: Gallagher, Matthew

Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2018 7:33 PM

To!

Cc: Kutz, Brandon <BKutz@city.cleveland.oh.us>; Friedel, Frank <FFriedel@city.cleveland.oh.us>
Subject: Detail ending

Good aftemoon,

I just wanted to thank you again for your assistance during your detail to the Gymnasium Unit. Your time here
was an absolute success. I received very good feedback regarding your performance during in-service training.
That is usually a tough crowd who can be very critical. Your professionalism, expertise, and positive attitude
allowed you to deliver important training that will help keep officers safe. I was impressed by your performance
as were others. Your positive attitude and outstanding work ethic had an impact on others and improved the
level of training. This is the second time that you have stepped outside of your comfort zone and helped with
projects that improved members of the Division understanding and safety.

I know that you love the street but you are pretty good at facilitating training, just something to think about
moving forward in your career. CDP always needs quality officers to step up and pass on their knowledge to
others. P.O. Cox is a great example of an outstanding officer who has made this Division better as a whole
through his willingness to share and teach others. It was a pleasure having you down here, be safe.
Lieutenant Matthew Gallagher #8505

Training Section OIC

(216)262-4580

(216)623-5044





